
  

 
 
 

 
 
UST:SO06-00-CI44 
A.Y. 2021-2022 
 
 
TO  : THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY 
   
FROM  : OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
 
RE                     : ACADEMIC BREAK 
 
DATE  : 22 MARCH 2022 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

As earlier communicated through the OSG Memo 20 dated 19 January 2022 (Revised 
Academic Calendar for the Second Term, AY 2021-2022), the two (2)-day scheduled 

Academic Break for the Second Term, AY 2021-2022 will be observed on 30-31 March 
2022 (Wednesday and Thursday). Office work will likewise be suspended on the said 
dates.  
 
Regular classes and office work will resume on Friday, 1 April 2022. 
 
May this academic break become another grace-filled moment. Let us also take 
advantage of this opportune time to reflect and seek God’s guidance and strength, that 
we may continue our mission despite the uncertainties and challenges of the time.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 


